
From: Henley, Candice EDFOIAManager@ed.gov
Subject: Department of Education FOIA Acknowledgment Letter - 18-01340-F

Date: March 22, 2018 at 3:35 PM
To: dan@nsldn.org

This is the Department's acknowledgment of your request for information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C.
§ 552. Your request was forwarded to the primary responsible office(s) for action.

Any future correspondence or questions regarding your request, please contact the FOIA Public Liaison at 202-401-8365 or
EDFOIAManager@ed.gov

Department of 
Educati…F.docx

Case 1:18-cv-01673-TJK   Document 1-2   Filed 07/16/18   Page 1 of 4

mailto:CandiceEDFOIAManager@ed.gov
mailto:CandiceEDFOIAManager@ed.gov
mailto:dan@nsldn.org
mailto:EDFOIAManager@ed.gov
Robyn Bitner
Exhibit 2



UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 
 

OFFICE OF MANAGEMENT 
 

Office of the Chief Privacy Officer 
 

400 MARYLAND AVE., S.W., WASHINGTON, DC 20202-4500 
www.ed.gov 

 
Our mission is to ensure equal access to education and to promote educational excellence throughout the Nation. 

 

 
                        March 22, 2018 

 
 
J.D. Daniel A. Zibel 
Vice President & Chief Counsel 
National Student Legal Defense Network 
 
RE: FOIA Request No. - 18-01340-F  
 
 
Dear: Daniel A. Zibel 
 
This is in response to your letter dated March 21, 2018, requesting information pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your request was received in 
this office on March 22, 2018, and forwarded to the primary responsible office(s) for 
action.  
 
You requested: 1. A copy of every letter of credit currently held by the Department that 
has been posted by or on behalf of, any institution participating in one or more Title IV, 
HEA programs. 2. A copy of every communication from the Department wherein the 
Department requested or demanded an institution to post a letter of credit that is currently 
held by the Department. 
 
For any future correspondence, status updates or questions regarding your request, please 
contact the FOIA Public Liaison via email to EDFOIAManager@ed.gov 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
ED FOIA Manager 
FOIA Service Center 
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From: lee, shahanga EDFOIAManager@ed.gov
Subject: 18-01340-F Fee Waiver Approved

Date: March 22, 2018 at 3:54 PM
To: dan@nsldn.org

Dear Daniel Zibel: 
This letter is in response to your request dated March 21, 2018, requesting information pursuant to the Freedom of Information
Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552. Your request was received in this office on March 22, 2018. Your request was assigned to the Office
of Federal Student Aid within the Department to search for documents that may be responsive to your request. 

You have asked for a waiver of all fees, including duplication fees, associated with processing your request based on your
requester category as an all other use requester and the information requested will be disseminated to the public. The request is
granted.
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